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Sickness and Distress 

The following members are on the Lodge Sick List. 
They are either ill, recovering from an illness or surgery, in local rehab or in a nursing home. 

Terence Casey PER LM, Jim Servetas LM, Chet Richardson LM 

Dover Rehab ~ Mike Casey, PER, HLM 

 THE VACANT CHAIR   

With great sadness, we formally announce the passing of our departed brother Charles Banaian, born on 
December 2, 1924, passed away on February 6, 2015. He was proposed by James Servetas and was 
initiated on March 31, 1959. All of us within the Lodge convey our sincere condolences to the families 
and friends of our departed brother. A memorial donation will be sent to the Elks National Foundation in 
his name. 

 

NH STATE ELKS CONVENTION 
 

Attitash Grand Summit Hotel, Bartlett, NH 
May 15, 16 and 17 

 

Registration forms (available at the Lodge) are needed by April 1, 2015 
If you are not staying at hotel but would like meals, please complete only the bottom of the form. 

Any questions on this, please contact Doti Acres Gath! 
 

Dover Lodge intends to host a Hospitality Room at this year’s State Convention!! 
Please let your incoming Exalted Ruler know if you plan to attend, and be sure to pick up a registration 

form in the Langlois Lounge. 

2013-2014 ELK OF THE YEAR 

BARBARA ALLARD, P.E.R. 

2013-2014 OFFICER OF THE YEAR 

BRUCE HORN 

2013-2014 CITIZEN OF THE YEAR 

JUDY SANTIN 

LODGE MANAGER 
Peter Marcoux 

HOUSE COMMITTEE 

Barbara Allard, Ken Brown, Bruce 
Horn, Bob Libby, Judy Santin, 
Greg Thayer, Lisa Wentworth 

Exalted Ruler 

OFFICERS 

Merle Wentworth 
Est. Leading Knight Kevin Manley, P.E.R.
Est. Loyal Knight Lisa Wentworth 
Est. Lecturing Knight Vic Ingram 
Secretary Tracie Kirby 
Treasurer  Ken Kirby, P.E.R. 
Esquire Ken Brown P.E.R., HLM
Tiler  Barbara Allard, P.E.R.
Chaplain Vacant 
Inner Guard Mark Guilmett 

TRUSTEES 

Robert Libby, P.E.R. (5), 
Garry Allard (4), Mike Talon (3), 
Frank Santin (2), Bruce Horn (1) 

Monthly Meetings:
Lodge: 2nd & 4th Wed. @ 7pm 

Trustees: 1st Wed. @ 7pm 
House Comm: 2nd Mon. @ 6:30pm 
Emblem Club: 3rd Wed. @ 6:30pm 



LODGE WINTER HOURS 
 

Hours of operation: Monday ~ 1pm to 7 pm  Tuesday ~ 1 pm to 7pm  Wednesday ~ 1 pm to 8 pm 
Thursday ~ 1 pm to 8 pm Friday ~ 1 pm to 9 pm Saturday ~ 11 pm to 9 pm 
Sunday ~ 11am to 6 pm 

 
EXPERIENCED BARTENDERS WANTED 

 

Dover Lodge #184 is currently accepting applications for experienced part time bartending positions. 
You DO NOT need to be a member to apply for these positions. Please contact Lodge Manager Peter Marcoux if you 

are interested (742-9851). If you know someone looking for this type of work, please share this information!! 
 

ST. PATRICK’S 
DINNER/DANCESATURDAY, 

MARCH 14, 2015 
Bagpipes, Irish Dancers 

Traditional Corned Beef Dinner!! 
Tickets are $15.00 per person Tickets are on 

sale at the bar!! 
Cocktails ~ 5:30pm ~ Dinner ~ 6:30pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS 
SATURDAY, MARCH 28, 2015 

Nominations for officers were held at the 1st meeting in February and  
Elections held at the 2nd. Those nominated/elected are listed below: 

 
Exalted Ruler Garry Allard 
Est. Leading Knight Lisa Wentworth 
Est. Loyal Knight Vic Ingram 
Est. Lecturing Knight Mark Guilmett 
Secretary Tracie Kirby 
Treasurer Ken Kirby 
5 Yr Trustee Merle Wentworth 
Tiler Barbara Allard 

 
Exalted Ruler Merle Wentworth will hold his Awards ceremony prior to the 
Installation of Officers. This will start at 5:00pm and the Installation of 
Officers will promptly begin at 6:00pm. 

 
The evening will include a meal, music and dancing. There is no charge for 
this night, but in order for us to ensure there is enough food for everyone, 
you must get tickets from the bartenders on duty which will be available after 
March 4th. 

 

 

MEATO ~ Every 2nd and 4th Saturday of the Month!! 

March MEATOs will be held on March 14th and March 28th at 3:00pm!!! Hope to see you there!! 

EMBLEM CLUB #4 
 

Dues are $25 and due by April 1, 2015. Nominations for officers was 
held at the February meeting. 

 

Emblem had their 3rd State meeting in Keene on January 25th. Judie 
Dionne, State President, Rachel St. Lawrence and Pat Jacques 
attended the meeting. 

 
Judie Dionne passed out information for her convention which will be 
at the Red Jacket in June. 

 
Our new meeting time is 6:30pm. Our next meetings will be held on 
March 18th  and April 15th. 

Pat Jacques, Press Correspondent 


